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Sent Via Certified Mail  
 
 
August 4, 2003 
 
 
Mr. Brad Phillips 
JTC Communications, Inc. 
416 W. Muhammad Ali Blvd. 
Louisville, KY 40202 
 
 
Dear Mr. Phillips: 
 
In accordance with the timeframe stated within Terms and Conditions of the contract, on May 2, 
2003 BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. expressed its interest to JTC Communications, Inc. 
(JTC) in commencing the renegotiations of the Interconnection Agreement between the two 
Parties.  JTC was referred to the 1Q03 BellSouth Standard Interconnection Agreement as the 
basis for renegotiations.   
 
There has been no response or attempt at renegotiations from JTC.  Additionally, as of October 
31, 2003, the term of the existing Agreement between the two Parties will expire.  I have further 
been advised by my billing department that JTC no longer has any active accounts with 
BellSouth    
  
Due to this inactivity in negotiations, please be informed that the Interconnection Agreement and 
any telecommunications service provided to your organization by BellSouth will be terminated 
as of October 31, 2003.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Patricia C. Wanner 
Manager, Interconnection Services 


